
Scoil Ailbhe, Caherelly N.S.

Board of Management Meeting May 30th 2023

Agreed Report

● Enrolment

110 pupils on roll currently.

Infant evening a great success

● Staffing

Mrs O’Malley completed her course on SEN -The BOM would like to congratulation her on the

achievement and commend her on her great interest in her role.

● Teaching and Learning

Ms Williams will run the summer provision class, 2 classes, 2 SNAs, 18 pupils. Last two weeks in

July.

Permission granted to to run their Summer Camp for the first 2 weeks inSpraoi na Gaeilge

July. St Senans approval granted.

● Oversight reports

In line with Department of Education guidelines, oversight reports are provided to the

BOM at each meeting on Child protection and Bullying reported in the school.

● SSE

Caherelly NS currently working on embedding/reviewing SSE initiatives in literacy,

numeracy and oral language which were implemented by Scoil Ailbhe since 2012 and now being

updated in line with the new language and maths curriculum.

● Parent Association

mailto:spraoinagaeilge@gmail.com


Thanks to the PA for organising fundraising. It contributes so much to our school and

allows us to invest in initiatives and equipment we may not otherwise be able to afford.

●Post Primary Schools

Tour of JTBCS Hospital, Secondary School June 1st for AEN pupils has been organised.

Moving on Up course for 6th Class to take place in June

● School trips

Permission for School Tours granted for all classes

● School Activities

Art Blast has now concluded and the artwork is on display in Lough Gur Heritage Centre.

Parents are invited to attend and free tickets given to all families.

Gratitude Day was an event held in the school where students invited family and friends to

celebrate all we are grateful for. It was a lovely occasion with lots of grandparents attending on

the day and enjoying time for a cup of tea and chat afterwards.

Green schools & green school committee finished for this year. They are well on their way to

achieving their green flag in 2024.

Swimming 2nd - 5th Class a great success. UL swimming instructors commended for their care

and attention to our AEN pupils.


